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CRCHC TO HOLD GROUNDBREAKING EVENT FOR EXPANSION OF 

ITS MCGILL CLINIC 

Concord, NC - Cabarrus Rowan Community Health Centers, Inc. (CRCHC), is delighted to announce its groundbreaking 

event for the expansion of McGill Family Medicine on Wednesday, June 29, 2022, at 10 am located at 202 McGill Ave 

NW, Concord, NC 28025. 

 

CRCHC has been awarded $611,000 to expand McGill Family Medicine to continue to tackle the spread of COVID 

and expand access to care through HRSA American Rescue Act. CRCHC will undertake a construction/expansion project 

to add on to its existing site at McGill Family Medicine, 202D McGill Ave NW, Concord, NC 28025. This expansion 

will increase square footage of medical and non-medical space at the site by a total of 2,366 sq. ft. The add-on space, 

once completed, will include: 3 dental exam rooms; 1 dental x-ray room; 1 dental lab room; 3 medical exam rooms 

and 1 triage exam room; 1 vaccination/testing/freezer room; 2 offices; 1 nursing station; 1 call center; 1 workflow 

processing area; and 2 bathrooms. The space to be renovated is currently an unoccupied landscaping area next to the 

existing building. The expansion will also improve patient flow for COVID-19 testing, vaccines, oral health and 

urgent care matters, enhancing CRCHC’s ability to rapidly respond to pandemic-related and other emergency 

scenarios. 

 

“This funding opportunity is a major investment in health center infrastructure. Modernization will significantly 

increase access to affordable, high-quality, primary health care services in underserved communities across the nation; 

services that are essential during this pandemic. With this funding, CRCHC is afforded the opportunity to directly 

improve the health outcome of our patient population we serve. We anticipate starting and completing this project by 

the end of 2022”, said Don Holloman, M.Ed., CHCEF. 

 

Cabarrus Rowan Community Health Centers, Inc. (CRCHC) is a Federally Qualified Healthcare Center (FQHC) 

community-based nonprofit 501 © 3 organization founded in 2003 and dedicated to positively impacting the health 

of the community one patient at a time. CRCHC serves more than 15,000 clients annually through a network of eight 

locations across Cabarrus and Rowan counties in North Carolina that provide quality medical, oral health, behavioral 

health and ancillary services, without regard for a patient's ability to pay, and serves as a community resource for 

eliminating health disparities. 
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